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Dear Cougars,
 
I hope that this email finds you and your families keeping safe and healthy. This email serves as a follow up to the email 
communication that I sent last week with the  information about the university’s comprehensive plan as well as the check in 
dates for our residential students. I know that as you and your families begin to prepare for your arrival to campus you have 
many questions and concerns. The information that we will send later this week and next will provide greater detail about the 
planned educational and residential experience. Please continue to check your Averett email and monitor Averett social media 
accounts. In the meantime please take the time to read through the following updates:
 
Accommodations
If you need to request either an academic accommodation  and or a housing accommodation due to COVID-19 please use the 
following form that can be found by clicking this link: https://averett.tfaforms.net/217781

If you have questions and or concerns in regards to academics please contact Erin Schlauch Director, Galesi Student Success 
Center  via email at eschlauch@averett.edu or via phone at 434-791-5754. For questions or concerns in regards to housing 
please contact Shelbilyn Boelsche Assistant Director of Housing Operations via email at sboelsche@averett.edu or via phone at 
434-791-2454.
 
Check-in Dates
All students (both new and returning) will be assigned a specific time when they should arrive on their move-in day. This 
information will come from the Office of Residence Life & Housing by email. Athletes should hear from their coaches 
regarding the specifics of what they will need to do prior to move in. Please continue to check your Averett email address as 
information will go out this week with your specific move in date and time.
 
International Students
Averett University is committed to  supporting, informing and advocating for our international students as we work to address 
these new regulatory obstacles. At this time you should have received an email from Joel Nester and or Tammy Jackson in 
regards to zoom meetings this week for international questions. If you did not receive an invitation to join please respond to this 
email and we will get you registered.
 
Further Communication
All students are invited to attend a zoom meeting with me this Tuesday at 8 p.m. Parents and families are welcome to join as 
well but we are working on a separate communication for them later this week as well. Please see the information provided 
below in order to join the zoom call this Tuesday at 8 p.m.:
 
Join Zoom Meeting
https://averett.zoom.us/j/7745813380?pwd=UmNOMmc4R3dva2lSRWJpaVFJQnpFUT09
Meeting ID: 774 581 3380
Password: 266453
One tap mobile
+16465588656,,7745813380#,,1#,266453# US (New York)
+13017158592,,7745813380#,,1#,266453# US (Germantown)
 
As always please do not hesitate to reach out to me or a member of the Averett community should you have specific questions 
and or concerns. We are very much looking forward to your arrival in August and we will be communicating further information 
in the coming days.
 
Dean V.
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